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I have been a nurse/RN for 43 years.  

I have worked as a public health nurse and as a nurse practitioner   

I firmly believe that long-term care facilities in Oregon need to allow onsite OK flu 

vaccinations. This is at no cost to the consenting resident or the facility. 

This will truly save lives. 

Thank you, Linda Fortune RN, PMHNP 


